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I strongly oppose this move to make voting less accessible to the Oregon electorate. 

Vote by mail has proven to be an invitation to Oregonians to participate in elections 

on issues and candidates. "Oregon currently has the highest rates of voter turnout in 

the entire country." OPB January , 2023. Although there were some issues with 

registering non-residents through the DMV, the problem has been identified and a 

solution implemented. This SB 210 is anti-democratic as it will put undue burden on 

those who are infirm, without reliable transportation or are employed in a job that 

doesn't allow for time off to vote. Please do not end accessibility to vote for so many 

people! 


